
GCI - PROFESSIONAL STAFF DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 

A program of in-service training will be established to provide an opportunity for the continuous 

professional and technical growth of the professional staff. 

Staff members will become knowledgeable regarding new developments and changes in their 

specialized fields, and will utilize new and improved methods in practice. 

It shall be the responsibility of the Superintendent to implement appropriate staff development 

training and activities. 

First Reading: September 14, 2010 

Second Reading: October 12, 2010 

Final Adoption: October 12, 2010 


